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30 June 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

You may be aware that the National Union of Teachers (NUT) have called for strike action on 

Tuesday, 5 July 2016 in relation to funding, workload, pay and other conditions.  This is a 

national dispute over which this school has no direct influence. 
 

I have given consideration to the anticipated impact of the strike action, including the 

associated health and safety implications, and am writing to inform you that the following 

arrangements will apply:  

 

Classes Affected by this Strike Action 

 

We kindly request that children in the classes listed below do not come into school on 

Tuesday, 5 July 2016: 

 

Class 3M 

Class 4H 

Class 4M 

Class 5G 

 

Classes Unaffected by this Strike Action 

 

ALL other classes are unaffected by this strike action and children should attend school as 

normal. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

L Haydon 

Acting Head Teacher 

Wheatfield Primary School 
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